Gryglak, Magdalena , ‘ '

From: Grygtek Magdalena
Sent: . Friday, May 10, 2019 2:09 PM
To: iy ' Laurie Luna

Subject: ; ’ NRC license no. 21-20318-01, Chippewa County War Memoria Hospital, Request to

name a new RSO, Ralph Duman MD

, Good afternoon Ms. Luna,
| have revievfted thie licensee’s request dated 4/19/19 to name a new RSO on the subject NRC license.

4n accerdance with 10 CFR 35.50 (c)(2), the proposed RSO is an AU named on an NRC license for 10 CFR
35,100 and 35.2Q0 and must meet the requirements in paragraph (d). _

10 CFR 35, 50 (d) states “Has training in the radiation safety, regulatory issues, and emergency procedures for the
types of use for whlch a licensee seeks approval. This training requirement may be satisfied by completing training that
is superwsed by-a Radiation Safety Officer, an Associate Radiation Safety Officer, authorized medical physicist,
authorized nuclear. pharmacnst or authorlzed user, as appropriate, who is authorized for the type(s) of use for which the
Ilcensee is seekmg approval Y

lrrconclusmn 1 need a s;gned and dated letter (letter signed by current RSO or management) stating that
Ralph Duman MD received training in the radiation safety, regulatory issues, and emergency procedures for
the use of 10 CFR 35.100 and 35.200 material. The training was provided on (provide dates) by (state name
and tltle AU/RSO etc)

Yvou can emall vthe,’l‘etter di'rectly to me by 5/28/19.

P’ieaee let me know if you have any questions.

Magdalena R. éfyglak |
US NRC Reglon m
630 829 987'5




